
Subject:	FW:	Submission	on	the	proposed	mandatory	phase	out	of	single-use	plastic	shopping	bags

Recipient:	proposed-mandatory-phase-out-of-single-use-plastic-shopping-bags@submissions.mfe.govt.nz

Sender:	wastefree@mfe.govt.nz

Date:	31/08/2018	10:00	AM

-----Original	Message-----	From: Sent:	Friday,	17
August	2018	9:34	a.m.	To:	Wastefree	Subject:	Submission	on	the	proposed	mandatory	phase	out	of	single-use
plastic	shopping	bags	Dear	Hon.	Eugenie	Sage,	I	support	a	mandatory	phase-out	on	the	sale	and	distribution	of	all
single-use	plastic	bags.	HOWEVER	the	phase	out	MUST	take	into	account	the	environmental	impacts	of	any
alternatives	please	recognise	paper	bags	will	be	worse	for	the	environment	that	plastic	bags
http://www.allaboutbags.ca/papervplastic.html	Yours	sincerely,	Philip	Wilkinson	




